
From: Dick Payne
To: ENRD, PUBCOMMENT-EES (ENRD)
Subject: United States and Massachusetts v. AVX Corporation, D.J. Ref. No. 90–11–2–32/2.
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I would like to see New Bedford Harbor cleaned to the highest, safest
standard. The settlement between the EPA and AVX should include a
reopener clause to ensure a full cleanup of the harbor.
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